To All:

Remember this hair cut??  I decided to go back to it because it is a lot easier to deal with in every type of situation.  It was a little cold at first and a little weird since I have not had it this way for a while.
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Things are going good and we have a busy training schedule ahead of us.  They keep me pretty busy taking care of logistical issues and all that jazz but I am with a good group of guys which makes it easier.  I do think of home every once in a while especially when there is an event that I am missing.  Derek and Jenna’s wedding reception and Jamaica with Connie and Fish are an example but I can do all the parting I want when I get back.  So if any of you want to go on vacation in March of 2006 sign me up.

We will be getting new gear shortly which makes it like Christmas around here because we love new stuff.  Thanks to the people that call or write it means a lot and makes the time go a little faster.  I know I don’t get a chance to call all the time but if you leave a message I usually respond within a couple days.

When I get over to Afghanistan I will pass out a more concrete mailing address for those that want to send stuff.  

Nothing really new…I can’t really tell you that I have been parting that much because I have not had a drop since I left.  I have met nobody in the lady depart since I am with all guys although Connie’s psychic told me that I would…  Training is hard and then there are boring classes such as Dari where I fall asleep( have good film of that).   Some of the training is pointless…like night fire…if you have to tape a chemical light to your target and them take the stuff inside the chemical light and put it on your sight post so that way you can see…I don’t know….
[image: image2.jpg]



Just some pics…..  
This is my chick magnet, I wish I could bring it home…
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http://www.taskforcewisconsin.com/
You can go to this website to see pics and updates….

Take care…Chad
